UAF Staff Council President’s Report, February 2012

Face-to-Face Meeting in February

I would like to welcome both new and returning members to the February staff
council meeting and offer an especially warm welcome to our off-site
representatives. | am looking forward to a new year with some new faces to add to
those returning and hope to continue to work to build a strong and vibrant staff
council community.

Orientation

Plans are underway for our new staff council member orientation that will be held
in conjunction with our February 17 meeting. This will be a face-to-face meeting in
the Wood Center Ballroom with our off-site representatives and will follow a
breakfast with Chancellor Rogers at his house 7:30-8:30am. All Staff Council

representatives and alternates are welcome to join us for orientation. [ encourage
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President Gambhle's listening sessions

President Gamble and his Strategic Direction Team have been visiting campuses
around the state to get feedback about universitv issues. The internal listening
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